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We are excited to serve you and are committed to protocol to ensure the safety of our guests and team-members.
All our locations across the country currently have these policies in place:

Maintaining social distancing by staying 6 ft apart from our guests and coworkers whenever possible
Plexiglass barriers in areas where our staff and customers are unable to stay 6 feet apart

Daily staff screening for symptoms of Covid-19 including taking each team member’s temperature before
they are allowed to begin their shift

Wearing face coverings correctly and at all times

Wearing gloves and changing them frequently

Frequently sanitizing commonly touched surfaces with food safe cleaning products

Offering QR code and digital menus where available

Limited dining room seating to ensure 6 ft of distance between our dine-in guests

Floor signage marking safe distances in our queing lines

No personal drink containers to be used with our fountain machines

No self-service options for food/beverages

Customer operated credit card machines at all our locations




